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           10.12.21 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Reindeer Fun Charity Day 

 

Next Thursday 16th December, all children and staff will be involved in a Reindeer charity day to raise money for 

our local hospices, Chestnut Tree House and St Barnabas House. During the day, the children will be taking part in 

sponsored events, which they have chosen, wearing reindeer antlers and red noses which have been provided by 

the charities to make the day extra special. They are also allowed to wear a Christmas jumper or colourful non-

school uniform. The children will be able to bring their antlers and noses home for Christmas as they are a gift.  

Pupils from the Dream Team have helped to plan the event and will be hosting a special online assembly. The 

activities which classes have chosen are as follows: 

Little Fishes: Reindeer Dance Off 

Blue and Gray Whales: Reindeer Jumping 

Spinner Dolphins: Reindeer Run 

Dusky Dolphins: Reindeer Dance Off 

Penguins and Puffins: Reindeer Readathon 

Seals: Reindeer Run 

Sea Lions: Reindeer Dance Off 

Sea Otters: Reindeer Dance Off 

Seahorses: Reindeer Dance Off 

Turtles and Terrapins: Reindeer Readathon 

Oysters: Reindeer Readathon 

Coral: Reindeer Dance Off 

 

If you are able to, please sponsor your child for the event by collecting money in the envelope your child will be 

bringing home. 

 

Your donations will be making a world of difference to local adults and children who are facing life-limiting and 

life shortening illnesses and their families and we are very grateful for your support. 

 

Wishing you all the best and many thanks for your support, 

 

 

Mrs Bishop and the Dream Team 
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